
RMLS™  Welcomes  Grants  Pass
Area REALTORS®

RMLS™  is  very  pleased  to  extend  service  to  a  new  area!
Beginning  Tuesday,  August  12th,  RMLSweb  will  contain  the
converted listing content of Grants Pass MLS (GPMLS), and will
provide service from the Grants Pass Association of REALTORS®
office at 525 NE 7th Street (above) in beautiful Grants Pass.

Both Josephine and Jackson County, previously areas 280 and
290, will have multiple new area numbers. Josephine County
areas will start with 620 and Jackson County will start with
719.
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